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GEORGIA, BIBB COUNTY 

 

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE TO VOTERS OF PRECINCT HAZZARD 4 PROPOSED POLLING 

PLACE CHANGE 

 

The Macon-Bibb County Board of Elections hereby gives notice pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-

262(c) & 21-2-265 of a proposed permanent change from New Heights Baptist Church located at 

158 Lamar Rd, Macon, GA 31220 which is the polling place for precinct Hazzard 4 to the 

Tabernacle Baptist Church located at 6611 Zebulon Rd, Macon, GA 31220.   

 

Establishing this proposed change is due to New Heights Baptist Church no longer wanting to 

have voting at their facility. This change shall be effective for the March 12, 2024, Presidential 

Preference Primary Election and all elections moving forward. Any person(s) objecting to this 

change must file his or her objections with the Elections Superintendent prior to the December 

21, 2023, Board Meeting.  

 

The Board will act on this proposed change at the Board’s meeting on Thursday, December 21, 

2023, at 4:00 p.m., at the Board’s main office located at 3661 Eisenhower Parkway, Ste. MB101, 

Macon, GA. The meeting is open to the public.   
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